
  
   

 

 

Dear Parent Guardians, 
 

All students studying A level Politics are expected to be members of the Politics Society. This is 

a student run society which hosts speakers, organises hustings at election time and runs a 

thought provoking blog. We already have a range of speakers organised for this year, academic 

and political, to discuss different areas of politics. The subscription for the two years of sixth 

form is £5 which pays expenses for the visiting speakers and refreshments. The society will be 

of great benefit in broadening political horizons and will contribute greatly to students 

understanding of the A level course.  

Membership of the society is not solely limited to Politics students, other students are very 

welcome to join. The society will be of particular benefit to Economics and Philosophy students 

but also to anyone who has an interest in Politics. 

Please pay via www.scopay.com or by credit/debit card by calling the BWS Finance Office on 

0172233851 ext 260.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Joint chairs: Poppy Allen & James Scott-Stacey  
 

http://www.scopay.com/

